
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community volunteers needed! 
Help bring nature back to your waterfront 

 
 

Join the Toronto Waterfront Revitalization Corporation and Ward 30 
Toronto-Danforth Councillor Paula Fletcher for a community planting 

event. 
 

We’ll be planting native trees and shrubs in partnership with Evergreen 
and the Toronto Bay Initiative. 

 
Where: Port Lands 
 
When:  Saturday, November 5th – 10:00 am to 12:30 pm 
 
Where: Along the Martin Goodman Trail, South of the Hearn 

Generating Station 
 

Contact: David Stonehouse of Evergreen at 416-596-1495, ext 232, 
416-948-6028 (mobile) or dstonehouse@evergreen.ca 

 
 

Event rain or shine.  Please dress for the cold weather.  Tools provided. 
 

For more information, go to: www.towaterfront.ca 
 
 


